Minerva Minutes

Minerva Free Library 116 Miller Street Sherman, NY,

Summer Reading Program

The Oceans of Possibilities Summer Reading Program is running
swimmingly. We had a great turnout for the opening night, with young and old in
attendance. A picnic was enjoyed by all. The youngest children listened to books, did
a craft, and played a game or two, all ocean themed. The older children did a Book
Tasting and selected their favorite book to take home with them as their first read for
the summer. The board wishes to thank Cindy Sears for running this program and
making kids want to visit the library on their summer evenings. Thank you to
Quentin Armes for being our head chef for the event. Thank you to Shellie Williams
for keeping the library doors opened for others to use during these events.

Sherman Day The Minerva Library Way

The library is excited to be part of Sherman Day this year. Make sure you visit the
library from 9-11 on Saturday, August 6th. We will have a Throw, Pitch, and Shoot
Course set up, a Used Book Sale, and Voting for the Sherman Summer Photo
Contest.

Chalk Our Walk Event
Saturday, July 16 9AM to11:30AM
Library friends of all ages, add your creativity to our sidewalks.
Design a sidewalk space and share your love of books or stories through
your chalk drawing.
Library staff will provide the chalk-you provide the creativity!

For more details about what’s going on at your library, visit Minerva Iree Library
on Facebook, Sherman_minervalibrary on Instagram, or visit our website @
https:/ /www.minervalibrarv.ore We will be updating our calendar with more
events as they are scheduled. (News from the Minerva Library Board)
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Sherman Summer Photo
Contest In the spirit of
community, the Minerva Library is
having a summer photo contest for
amateur photographers, Check out
the particulars on the Minerva Free
Library Facebook Page or drop in
the library for the details. Please
share this information to your
friends.

Community Book Club Are you
a book lover? Do you like to discuss
books, but don’t have someone to
mteract with?

Why not join the Sherman
Community Book Club? We meet
in the basement of the library on
the 3rd Tuesday of the month @
6PM. Because of the Summer
Reading program going on in
the building, we will meet @
7PM on July 19th for our July

meeting.

The Library Stafl and Library
Board would like to thank anyone
and everyone who has been a
Friend of the Library to date. We
hope to expand our community of
readers, presenters, and volunteers,
as well as offering more events at
the library.



